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Council Memorandum 

Date: December 10, 2024 

To:  Council 

From: Mayor Doug Elmslie 

Re: Councillor Appointment – Development Charges Task Force 

Recommendation  

That the Memorandum from Mayor Elmslie regarding, Councillor Appointment -

Development Charges Task Force, be received; and 

That Councillor Richardson be appointed as the council representative to the 

Development Charges Task Force.  

Rationale 

With the resignation of Councillor Smeaton from City Council, the Development 

Charges Task Force now has a vacancy (Council representation). The Task Force will 

be meeting again in the new year and it would be preferable to maintain Council 

representation on that Task Force. 

 


